
MINUTES OF FRIENDS OF THE MONROE TOWNSHIP PUBLIC LIBRARY 
MAY 2025 

 
 
Meeting was called to order by Sharon Robison, President, at 2:45PM on May 5, 2025. 
 
Present were: Sharon Robinson. Nancy Rodney, Janet Mead, Samantha Snyder, Suzanne King, 
Nancy Citrino and Bonnie Kahlbom. 
 
All saluted the flag. 
 
Minutes of the April 2025 meeting were distributed.  Motion to accept the minutes was made by 
Nancy Rodney, seconded by Nancy Citrino.  All voted in favor. 
 
Treasurers Report:  Bonnie Kahlbom reported that the book sale had an income of $2,017.00.  
With various other income we now have a balance of $5,041.07.  Motion to accept the treasurers 
report was made by Nancy Rodney, seconded by Nancy Citrino.  All voted in favor. 
 
Old Business: Sharon Robinson stated that our book sale was an outstanding success.  Great 
turnout of shoppers; great help from Ms. Kim Morris’  sixth, seventh and eighth graders of the 
National Junior Honor Society with set-up and tear-down. 
 
New Business -  Samantha Snyder reported that the sofa for our children’s library should be 
delivered on or about May 23rd at a cost of $2,292.52.  Buildings and grounds will remove the old 
sofa.  Plan for a June dedication.  Samantha Snyder will contact the Williamstown Sun to cover 
the dedication.  Suzanne King will contact the Collectors Corner to create a plaque for the sofa. 
We will discuss our next book sale at our June meeting. 
 
There being no further business, meeting was adjourned at 3:00PM.  Motion to accept by Nancy 

Rodney, seconded by Nancy Citrino.  All voted in favor. 
 

NEXT MEETING JUNE 2, 2025 
Respectfully submitted, 
Suzanne King 
Secretary 

 


